
LRDA General Membership Meeting Minutes 

January 2nd 2020 

1. End of Season Party: This should have been announced at the General Membership 
meeting but was missed.  Attached to this document is a letter from Women and Children 
first thanking us for the donation: 

a. Thanks to everyone who helped out by bringing food and with the set up and 
break down for the event.   We had approximately 65 to 70 people attend.   

b. Brian Mebert won the quilt raffle.  We raised $316 for Arkansas Women and 
Children first. The Board agreed to donate $84 to the cause to make the total 
amount $400.00 

c. Winners of the LOD were 1st place - Mike Messer and Chris Berry,  2nd place – 
Ben Woodall and Shaye Barrett and 3rd place – Dustin Meeker and Trey Carter. 

2. Announcements: 
a. Brian Mebert taking over for Mark Brown as Rules Chairman until the August 

Board Members election. 
b. If anyone wants to be added to the e-mail distribution lists they need to send an 

email to littlerockdarts@gmail.com and make sure that you give your name and 
what team you are on so we can get you on the correct lists. 
 
This is the email address to use when you have questions, comments, or concerns 
regarding the LRDA.  ALL board members have access to this email address and 
it will go from one board to the next regardless of who is sitting on the board. 

c. Membership cards are in the team folders.  Make sure your name is spelled 
correctly on the membership card.  This is the spelling we have on file and how 
you name will appear on any awards at the end of the season. 

3. Changes for the Spring Season: 
League play will begin on Thursday January 9th.  Start time is still 7:30 

4. Questions or issues from league members.  A Question was raised about what job duties 
were for each board member and when elections will be held for those positions.  LRDA 
Board positions are 2 year terms.  They will be held in the fall of even numbered years.  
The next election is scheduled for August of 2020 and all board positions will be open.  
The job requirement/expectations are included in the LRDA by-laws.  A copy of the by-
laws that are on file with the state department has been included in each of the team 
folders. 

5. Adjournment:  There were no further issues brought forth and the meeting was adjourned 
 


